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Wendy Collard

From: Clare Sullivan
Sent: Wednesday, 29 March 2023 11:06 a.m.
To:
Subject: lgoima response 

Dear J 
 
I refer write in response to your request for information of 7 March 2023 regarding the cost of the previous three 
mayoral portraits. 
 
The total cost of the 2 most recent portraits are $23,000.00 gst exclusive (painting) and $19,140.00 gst exclusive 
(painting). 
 
We are unable to find the cost  of the photograph and the framing of it without substantial research so that part of your 
request is declined under section 17 (f) of the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987.    
 
As we have declined part of your request you have the right to contact the Ombudsman. 
 
Regards   
 
Clare Sullivan 
Principal Committee Advisor             
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